
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF THORNTON 

  
ZONING BOARD of ADJUSTMENT 

 

NOTICE OF Cancellation of PUBLIC MEETING / HEARING 

Thursday, April 25, 2024 
 

The Zoning Board of Adjustment for the Town of Thornton will NOT hold a Public 

Meeting on Thursday, April 25, 2024. 

 

No business is pending, and no applications have been timely filed by the 

established deadline. 
 
Kerrin Randall, Land Use Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


